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CWTA Annual Homeowners Meeting - IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
 
VOTE for Board Members 

1. All the voting information is on the pink paper in the CW packet you received.  
2. Read the four candidates’ statements below. Use the ballot to vote for three 

candidates. (If you choose not to cast for your votes for any candidates, please mark 
your ballot in the space noted "for quorum purposes only".] Please review 
instructions in packet on how to vote.  

3. Either hand deliver the ballot to the CW office by 4 pm Sept. 11 or mail the 
ballot on or before September 4 to arrive by September 11 to the Carnelian 
Woods Homeowners Association Board, P.O. Box 68, Carnelian Bay, CA  
96140 

CANDIDATES' STATEMENTS [condensed - full statements in packet p. 5] 
 
Karen Cleland – Unit #152 — Recently I have been a committee member of the Local 
Outreach and Hospitality Committees at CW.  I would be very excited and honored to 
join the CW Townhouse Association board to learn more about how it operates and 
help out in any way I can. 

George Shaw – Unit #36 -- I spend approximately one-third of my time here at 
CW.   My primary home is in San Ramon, CA where I have served on my local HOA for 
several years and was honored to become the president.  We have a great board and 
staff here at CW and it is time I step up to help. 

Dave Sullivan – Unit #112 -- I have been a member of the CW Board of Directors for 
15 years.  As a board member I have served in many ways, acting as Board Secretary 
and for the last 10 years as the Treasurer.  I wish to continue to serve on the Board to 
ensure that CW remains the “Gem of the Lake” 

Fran Swanson – Unit #134 — CW is a very special place and I feel fortunate to have 
joined this community many years ago.  I have seen the many improvements to CW 
and I hope to see these continue by serving as a Board member.   I believe my work 
experience coupled with my knowledge of CW provides me the tools to be an effective 
member of your homeowners’ board. 

ATTEND THE ANNUAL HOMEOWNERS MEETING ON SAT., SEPTEMBER 12

Due to the COVID-19 Pandemic this year our meeting will be held virtually via 
ZOOM.  Please mark your calendars to join your board and other homeowners on this 
all-important meeting at 1:00 PM (PDT) on Saturday, September 12

TH 

th

Your ZOOM invitation will be sent to you by email by our Office Manager Serge 
Duguay on or around September 9

.   

th

 

.   If you would like to learn more about how ZOOM 
works please see -  https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-us/articles/206618765-Zoom-Video-
Tutorials 
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